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14/03/2025  16:14:512025/0310/P WREP Phillips I would be sorry to see a healthy bay tree 40 years old cut down.

It is difficult to see from the plans what the facing of the bin/bike storage would look like.  

I would object to this planning application if there is CHANGE to the brick wall (which matches 

the walls of 50 51 52 and 53 Willow Road)  and if the bike/bin shed was raised ABOVE the 

facing brick wall and be seen from the road.

52 Willow Road

London

NW3 1TP

15/03/2025  16:14:022025/0310/P OBJ Frances Swain I have no objection to the bin storage area as such, provided that it does not project above the 

front property wall - and this seems to be the case from the plans.

However I do object to the changes made to the width of the gate space and the front wall . The 

existing gap for the gate is 1114mm, the new proposed gap after removal of part of the wall is 

1532mm ie 418mm more - significantly wider and this would make an unacceptable change to 

the appearance of this terrace of properties.

41 Willow Road

London

NW31TN
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